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Dear Sir or Madam
 
It really worries me that building has already started on the A303.  There’s an area of big road
construction that I drove through today on my return journey from Devon to Hampshire.  It’s
South of the Stone henge area.  It’s been going on since last year, at least.
 
I fear that it’s going to join up to the A303 road plans at Stone henge, and I don’t like the
construction at all.
 
Please don’t build over the Stone Henge area.
 
Thank you.
 
Yours faithfully




